
       

AGENDA REQUEST & STAFF REPORT 

 

MEETING DATE:   September 4, 2024 

SUBJECT: Acceptance of a Drug Free Communities Grant from the CDC 

 

 

RECOMMENDED MOTION: 

Move approval of Document No. 2024-672, accepting a Drug Free Communities Grant from 

the CDC. 

 

BACKGROUND AND POLICY IMPLICATIONS: 

Originally administered by SAMSA, but currently being administered by the Centers for 

Disease Control and Prevention (CDC), the Drug Free Communities Grants provide up to 

$125,000 per year to community coalitions to strengthen the infrastructure among local 

partners to reduce and prevent local youth substance use. Grants are awarded for a five-

year term with a possible five-year extension. 

 

Deschutes County Health Services was initially awarded a Drug-Free Communities Grant in 

September of 2015. This latest award continues the annual funding for the tenth and final 

year. 

 

BUDGET IMPACTS:  

$125,000 for the period September 30, 2024, through September 29, 2025. This funding 

was reflected in the 2024-25 adopted budget. 

 

ATTENDANCE:  

Jessica Jacks, Public Health Program Manager  


